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May 16, 2019 
 

 

To:  All Towne House Residents 
 
The Cat Committee strongly urges residents NOT to feed the stray cats in our 
complex. While intentions may be good, feeding the cats disrupts the TNR 
Program we have in place. 
 
This program began approximately a decade ago and has resulted in a humane 
decrease of the stray cat population in our community.  
 
The cats living on this property have been trapped, neutered and given shots. You 
can decipher a fixed stray cat by its clipped left ear (the right side when you look 
at it). Instead of the ear coming to a point like a triangle, the very top is clipped off 
leaving a straight line. 
 
These cats are fed by Cat Committee members in strict compliance with the rules 
of the Town of Hempstead.  
 
PLEASE DO NOT FEED THE CATS!!! 
 
If you are interested in helping the Cat Committee, please contact Shireen 
Starman 248-797-5578. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Cat Committee 
Towne House Condominiums at Lido Beach 
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